
 
 

MEPCO Introduces the Sentinel® Condensate Pump Line 
 

February 6, 2013 
 
 
Grand Rapids, Michigan – MEPCO is announcing the introduction of our new 
Sentinel® Condensate Pump Line.  Sentinel® Condensate Pumps are complete 
compact assemblies, returning condensate to boiler feed receivers or directly to 
boilers. This pump line offers proven condensate recovery from comfort heating 
systems or low pressure steam process heating systems where water recovery 
is economical. It can also be used in a combination of such systems. 
 
The cut sheet is available on our website under the Literature section.  You can 
place your orders immediately.  As always if you have any questions please 
contact customer service. 
 

 

Ed Gilde 
President 
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